
June Social Assistance Cheques Notice 

Dear Income Assistance Clients and PWD Clients: 

The payment date for June’s assistance is MAY 27th.  The cheques will be mailed out via Cana-

da Post, and not hand delivered.  Unfortunately, Direct Deposit will no longer be an option.  

We are sorry for the inconvenience this may cause you. We are trying our best to serve you in 

the safest way possible during these uncertain times. 

Thank you for your co-operation and your patience, 

 

Michelle 

Adams Lake Indian Band  

Social Development Worker 

250 679 7726 ext 2213 (Office) 

1 250 318 5025 (work cell) 

SAClerk@alib.ca (email) 


